
ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI 

Dear Parents and Students :-       Date : 03/09/2025 

This is to inform you that on the occasion of Teachers’ Day, a special 

celebration will be held in the school tomorrow in honour of our respected 

teachers. 

In this regard, please note the following arrangements: 

 Holiday for Classes Nursery to II – Students of Classes Nursery to II 
will remain at home tomorrow, 04/09/2025. 

 Classes III to XII – Students of Classes III to XII will attend school 

tomorrow. The school timings will be 07:15 a.m. to 10:30 a.m. 
 Students must come in regular school uniform and carry their school 

bags. 

Further, kindly note that the school will remain closed on                    

05th September 2025 (Friday) on account of  Barawafat. 

With regards, 

  

PRINCIPAL 


